
Join the Sacramento Metropolitan Air Quality Management District 
to learn more about this proposed rule at one of eight public Open 
House meetings in Sacramento County.

Why YOU should attend…
Residential wood burning is the largest single source of Sacramento’s 
wintertime air quality problems, and can cause serious health problems for 
everyone. People with heart or lung diseases, children and older adults are 
most affected, but even healthy adults are at risk.

To learn more about the proposed rule, ask questions or offer feedback, please 
join us at one of the following Open House meetings. 

Sacramento: Monday, July 23, 6-8 p.m. 
Tsakopoulos Library Galleria, East Meeting Room
821 I Street 

Carmichael: Tuesday, July 24, 6-8 p.m.
La Sierra Community Center, Gibbons Room 700
5325 Engle Rd.

Rancho Cordova: Wednesday, July 25, 6-8 p.m.
City Hall
2729 Prospect Dr.

Sacramento: Thursday, July 26, 1:30-3:30 p.m.
Sacramento Metropolitan Air Quality Management District 
777 12th Street, 3rd Floor 

Elk Grove: Thursday, July 26, 6-8 p.m.
Laguna Creek High School, Multipurpose Room 
9050 Vicino Dr.

Citrus Heights/Orangevale: Monday, July 30, 6-8 p.m.
Orangevale Community Center, Meeting Room B
6826 Hazel Ave.

Galt: Tuesday, July 31, 6-8 p.m.
Chabolla Center 
610 Chabolla Ave.

Folsom: Wednesday, August 1, 6-8 p.m.
Folsom Community Center, Ballroom
52 Natoma St.

PUBLIC NOTICE
Open House Meetings Regarding Rule 421: Mandatory 
No-Burn Restrictions in Sacramento County

For more information call 
916-874-4800 or toll free 
800-880-9025, or visit 
www.AirQuality.org.

All comments are due by 
Friday, August 10.  Please 
submit written comments to 
the Sacramento Metropolitan 
Air Quality Management 
District c/o Katz & Associates, 
1722 J Street, Ste. 321, 
Sacramento, CA 
95814 or via email to 
noburn@airquality.org. 


